
 
 
 

 
GWR new timetable 
 
 

We have a new timetable starting on Sunday (12th December), with both 
weekend and weekday changes. Online timetable journey planners have 
been updated, and you can download copies of specific timetable 
booklets from our website on https://www.gwr.com/plan-journey/train-
times.  
  
From Monday 20th December we will extend our services between 
Cardiff and Taunton to Penzance, providing direct services between the 
two cities for the first time. 
  
The extra trains will provide almost 700 seats every day between 
Taunton, Exeter and Plymouth, with trains from Cardiff to Taunton being 
joined up with existing Cornish mainline services between Plymouth and 
Penzance.  
  
We’re confident that this timetable is both robust and reliable, and that 
our teams – working with Network Rail and other operators – can 
deliver.  
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